
CI PHILIPPINE NATIONAL CONSTRUCTION CORPORATION 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSAL 

The Philippine National Construction Corporation invites interested parties to 
submit proposal to lease on "as-is-where-is" basis its 20,000 square meter 
property located at Sta. Rita, Guiguinto, Bulacan. The term of lease is ten (10) 
years, renewable to terms acceptable to both parties. Interested bidders shall 
submit the proposal on or before 12:01 pm of July 8, 2024 at the office of 
BAC Secretariat, Materials Management Department located at PNCC 
Compound, Km. 15, East Service Road, Bicutan, Paranaque City. Instruction 
to Bidders including the Terms of Reference and other relevant qualification 
and tender documents will be available upon payment of a non-refundable fee. 

PNCC reserves the right to reject any or all bids and other relevant tender of 
bidding documents to declare a failure of bidding and not award the contract 
for any justifiable and reasonable ground where an award will not benefit 
PNCC or the government without thereby incurring any liability to the 
affected proponents. 

For particulars, you may contact Mr. Moses M. Pangilinan at (02) 8846-3414 
or email us at bacsecretariat@pncc.ph. 

ILIE LIONEL B. GRAMATA 
Chairman, Bids and Awards Committee 


